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Dear Parents,

Now the school year is well underway and all children are settled into the daily routine, I wanted to clarify the ways in which you are able to support us in ensuring the school premises are as secure and safe as possible. This is particularly important as we now have 360 pupils (and families) to accommodate on site each day.

1) Children who arrive late must enter school through main reception. Please do not attempt to gain entry via external classroom doors. Staff have been directed not to admit children in this way once they have been closed.

2) The gates to the Lodge Hill Road and Frederick Road playgrounds will be closed at 9.10am and after school they will be closed at 3.40pm. This means the school is secured both during and after school and we would appreciate it if the site could be vacated as swiftly as possible.

3) When you are dropping off or collecting your child at either end of the school day, please do not attempt to gain access to classrooms using internal corridors. The only access points should be external classroom doors or main reception if late. Staff have been directed not to allow parents access to the interior of the school unless there is an event such as an assembly. In situations such as these, there is a member of staff present to monitor arrivals.

I hope this information provides clarity about our expectations. The security and safety of our pupils and staff is a collective responsibility and you, as our families, have a vital role in supporting us in this aim.

Yours sincerely,

Mr S Smith

Headteacher
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